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27th November 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
Carols and Tea with the SVP 

 
 

Our Mini Vinnies and Faith in Action groups have been invited to join the SVP at St Aloysius 
Church Hall on Saturday 30th November at 1pm where the children will enjoy tea and Carols. 
 
We hope to have as many representatives of St James Mini Vinnies and Faith in Action as 
possible attend this event with their families. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone on the day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Joanna Scott 
RE Coordinator 
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